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Heather Rasmussen

From: Cyr-Parent, Annie <ACyr-Parent@GOV.NU.CA>
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 10:07 AM
To: Heather Rasmussen
Cc: Robinson, Amy; Taylor, Emily; 'Tiivi Qiatsuk (TQiatsuk@QIA.ca)'; slonsdale@qia.ca; 

'Jorgan Aitaok'; waynejohnson@bellnet.ca; filip.petrovic@canada.ca; VanVliet, Daniel 
(AADNC/AANDC)

Subject: RE: NIRB 125087 / 17SN034: NIRB Correspondence Re Follow-Up to SEA 
Recommendations

Hi Heather, 

We have received the NIRB’s request for a follow up regarding the Strategic Environmental Assessment for 

Baffin Bay and Davis Strait final report and recommendations. As you know, our government values its 

involvement in this important file. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, our team has experienced some delays, 

and for that reason, I would like to request an extension to your July 1st deadline. I anticipate our response to 

be ready on August 1st 2020. 

Should you want to discuss this request, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

Thank you, 

Annie 

 

 


